
Dear Residents: 
 
Despite our best efforts to promote the Bridgewater 
Park & Ride program, Coach USA has decided to 
discontinue service from Park & Ride location to NYC. 
We will look for another carrier to utilize this site.  
 
Coach USA has discontinued the sale of 10 trip, 20 
trip, and monthly passes so people do not purchase 
for April.  This will give those individuals time to 
make other travel arrangements and allow them to 
use up any tickets they have already purchased.  The 
last day of service will be Friday April 6th.  
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